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Thanks	for	the	opportunity	to	make	a	submission	regarding	this	proposal.		I	
would	like	to	congratulate	IPART	for	moving	towards	recognising	the	benefits	of	
solar	and	note	that	I	support	your	efforts	to	create	a	fair	price	for	solar.		
	The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.		I	
also	strongly	believe	that	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	
it	should	be	a	regulated	range	so	that	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.		The	
feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	the	
environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	this	opportunity	and	I	look	forward	to	a	positive	outcome	
for	a	better	deal	for	people	who	are	doing	their	part	to	improve	the	environment	
and	reduce	demand	on	existing	generation	infrastructure	and	improve	clean	
energy	supply.	
	
David	Banner		
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